APPROVED FOR DISTRIBUTION
18th ANNUAL HOLIDAY BAKE SALE- Aum%msmnagp

HELPING CHILDREN IN OUR COMMUNITY

HOSTED BY AMF STRATHMORE LANES

We are looking forward to our 18" annual bake sale! Over the past 17 years we
have been very successful in raising and donating funds to critically ill children in our
community, children’s medical foundations and the Jamie Levy Memorial
Scholarship at Matawan Regional High School (MRHS).

This year, we are again helping a local New Jersey child in medical need. The bake
sale will also support The Making Headway Foundation (a 501c3). The NY-based
organization works to meet a vast array of needs that NY and NJ families face when
their child is diagnosed with a brain tumor, through treatment and beyond.

Making Headway was a tremendous support for our family when our beloved Jamie
was diagnosed with an inoperable brain tumor over 20 years ago.

We will also continue to support the Jamie Levy Memorial Scholarship for
Volunteerism and Community Service for our neighborhood college-bound students.

Dates: Friday, December 20, 2024 7:00 p.m.—10:00 p.m.
Saturday, December 21, 2024 1:00 p.m. - 10:00 p.m.
Sunday, December 22, 2024 12:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m.

Location: AMF Strathmore Bowling Lanes
(located in the Aberdeen Town Square Shopping Center)
1061-G Route 34 North, Aberdeen, NJ 07747

If you are interested in donating homemade baked goods, you can reach out to
Wendy Levy at wendy.s.levy@gmail.com. Please stop by during the bake sale to
make a donation or buy some delicious goodies to help support the children in
medical need in our community.

For more information, kindly contact Wendy Levy at (732) 766-5578
Venmo for scholarship or Family in Need Donation: @David-Levy-51



